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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Derwent London 

Charlotte Street 

Limited

COMMNT2015/1076/P 18/05/2015  14:11:43 Ref; 77/79 Charlotte Street 2015/1076/P

We refer to the above application. We are owners of the building next door (73/75 Charlotte St) and 

the building to the rear (4 Tottenham Mews).

We obtained permission to redevelop and our building works will be complete this autumn. There is a 

small internal lightwell which separates 77/79 from 4 Tottenham Mews. We have reviewed the plans 

and have been sent further elevations by the applicant. We have no objection in principle to this 

development, however we would like to draw your attention to the fact we have bedroom windows 

within the internal lightwell and we would appreciate you giving consideration to imposing privacy 

screen conditions. If you required any further details please do not hesitate to contact me. Peter Pulford 

on behalf of Derwent London Charlotte Street Limited.

25 Savile Row

London
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